Iltem # 7.8

Dispatch Service Agreement Calgary 9-1-1 (Verbal), IGA2020-0253

RECOMMENDATION OF THE INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE, 2020 March 04:
That with respect to Verbal Report IGA2020-0253, the following be adopted:
That Council:

Receive the distribution for the Corporate Record and keep the distribution confidential pursuant to
Section 21 (Disclosure harmful to intergovernmental relations) and Section 24 (Advice from officials) of
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, except as needed to advance this file, until
dispatch service agreement has either expired or is re-negotiated.

Review By: 2021 March 31

Excerpt from the Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee, held
2020 March 04:

Moved by Councillor Farkas
That with respect to Verbal Report IGA2020-0253, the following be approved:
That the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee:

1. Direct that Closed Meeting discussions and the distribution remain
confidential pursuant to Section 21 (Disclosure harmful to
intergovernmental relations) and Section 24 (Advice from officials), of the
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act; except as needed to
advance this file;

2. Direct that the Confidential Status of the distribution be reviewed by 2021
March 31; and

3. Direct that the distribution be forwarded to the 2020 March 16 Combined
Meeting of Council.

MOTION CARRIED

Attachment:
Distribution received at the meeting (CONFIDENTIAL)
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